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Consider approval of a Development Agreement between the City of Coppell and the Billingsley
Company, providing funding in the amount of $347,503.83 for roadway and related improvements to
Chartwell Drive within the City of Coppell; and authorizing the City Manager to sign any necessary
documents.

Fiscal Impact:
Funds have been budgeted in the IMF - V4 percent sales tax for street maintenance for this
agreement.

Staff Recommendation:
The Engineering Staff recommends approval.
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